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8.26.24 - First Day of Preschool
WELCOME BACK

Welcome back to Keota
Elementary for the 2024-2025
school year! Our staff is so
excited to get started. Thank you
for attending Back to School
Night. We hope everyone enjoyed
meeting their teacher and
packing their desks and lockers.
Thanks again to those that were
able to attend the Playground
Project Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.
We were so happy to see so
many smiling faces playing on
the new equipment. We are
looking forward to another great
year at KES!

NEW WEBSITE
The District’s new website went
live on Thursday night! Be sure to
check it out at:

www.keotaeagles.org 

TOWN DISMISSAL
New this year, students being
picked up during town
dismissal will stay in lines with
their class and will be released
to parents when they arrive in
their vehicle at the flagpole. 

We are asking parents to
remain in their vehicles and
proceed in the queue. 

Thank you for your
cooperation and patience as
we continue to fine tune our
dismissal procedures. 

8.27.24 - School Picture Day
8.30.24 - Friday School
9.2.24 - No School (Labor Day) 
9.6.24 - Friday School

It’s a great day to be an Eagle!


